August 13,2013

Dr. Derek Citty

Superintendent of Schools Aledo 1SD
1008 Bailey Ranch Road

Aledo, Tx 76008

RE:  Aledo ISD Education Foundation
Requested Use of Aledo Bearcat Logo

Dr. Citty,

This letter is a written request by the Aledo ISD Education Foundation to allow use of the Aledo ISD
Bearcat Logo into the overall logo of the newly created Aledo ISD Education Foundation. The Aledo
ISD Education Foundation understands that this is a logo that is copy writed and would like written
approval from Aledo ISD prior to moving forward with new marketing related items. The Aledo ISD
Education ISD Foundation Board of Directors approved this logo at the Regular Board Meeting held on
August 13, 2013. This Board feels that this logo is instrumental in showing the alliance of the Aledo ISD
Education Foundation and Aledo ISD. The Bearcat Logo is a very well known symbol of Aledo ISD and
this board felt that that symbol should be an important part of the Aledo ISD Education Foundation.
Below is the sample logo that has been created and would be used by the Aledo ISD Education
Foundation in all of its marketing related items.
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Sincerely.
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Vice President of Marketing and Events
Aledo ISD Education Foundation




